
 

 

 
 
 

 August 16, 2016 

 

TO:               Board of Education 

FROM:         Debbie Lubeck 

RE:               Special Education Teacher 

 

I am recommending Kevin Krillic for the Special Education position at Pleasantdale Elementary 

School.  .  

 

Kevin earned his bachelors degree from Illinois State University in Wisconsin and in nearing 

completion of his masters in Curriculum & Instruction from Concordia University.  

 

Kevin has worked as a Special Education teacher in Crete-Monee School District 201-U. Kevin 

brings experience working within a variety of settings working with a wide range of learners.  

 

Kevin participated in an extensive hiring process that included two interview sessions with 

administrators and teachers, a writing sample, and a thorough reference check.  

 

I am excited about having Kevin here and confident he will continue to be a great addition to the 

Pleasantdale staff.  

 
 


